
John Foley Masonry was the masonry contractor for the Scheffer/
Frogtown Community Center a two story approx.. 25,000 sq/ft building. 
The exterior walls of this building were structural block and brick veneer. 
All of the interior walls are block also. The way the building was 
designed made it a challenge to put up. John Foley was very proactive 
on identifying issues ahead of time (not at the last minute) so issues 
could be addressed. I was very impressed with their leaders and the 
communication they always had with me. John Foley is also the only 
masonry contractor that I have EVER worked with that automatically 
cleans up after themselves, when they finish in an area the scaffold 
comes down and the area is cleaned up without any request to do so. 
They were a pleasure to deal with and I would highly recommend them 
for any masonry projects.
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